
GULF STATES UTILITIES COMPANY
RIVER BEND STATION POST OFFICE BOX 220 ST. FRANCISVILLE. LOUISIANA 70775

AREA Co0E 504 635 3237 387-4257

January 30, 1985
RBG- 20010
File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1

Mr. Robert D. Martin, Regional Administrator-
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission [
Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement 9h0h$ M

bli n xa g_,

Dear Mr. Martin: y,

RIVER BEND STATION UNIT I
__

DOCKET NO. 50-458
FINAL REPORT /DR-208

Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU) has completed its evaluation of
DR-208 concerning a pipe support clamp supplied by Bergen Paterson
that was installed with a surface-to-surface C dimension of 1 inch
instead of 7/8 inch'as required by the vendor. Since the as-installed
clamp would not have compromised the load capacity of the part, GSU con-
cludes this condition is not reportable under 10CFR50.55(e). However,
Nonconformance and Disposition Report No. 5835 was issued to install
two 1/16-inch thick washers on the part.

Sincerely,

M
h J. E. Booker

Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels 6 Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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JEB/PJD/cem

cc:. Director of Inspection 6 Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector-Site
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